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NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 

POSTED: 12/6/2013 
 

THIS NOTICE IS TO ANNOUNCE THAT A VACANCY EXISTS ON THE BOARD 
OF DIRECTORS OF THE 

 
EASTERN PLUMAS HEALTH CARE DISTRICT. 

 
THE DIRECTORS OF THE EASTERN PLUMAS HEALTH CARE DISTRICT 

INTENDS TO FILL THE VACANCY BY APPOINTMENT, BUT RESERVES THE 
RIGHT TO FILL IT BY CALLING AN ELECTION.   

 
THE PERSON APPOINTED TO FILL THE VACANCY 

SHALL SERVE ON THE BOARD UNTIL THE NEXT UNIFORM DISTRICT 
ELECTION.  

 
THE APPOINTMENT CAN BE MADE ON 12/21/2013 OR THEREAFTER.  

 
THE APPOINTMENT WILL BE MADE ACCORDING 

TO THE FOLLOWING PROCESS: 
 
• Persons interested in being appointed to fill the vacancy are requested to mail, via 

certified mail, return receipt requested, email (expect an email reply confirming 
receipt or call to inquire), or hand-deliver a letter of interest and brief resume to: 

 
Clerk of the Board 

Eastern Plumas Health Care District 
500 First Avenue 

Portola, CA 96122 
(530) 832-6564 

twilliams@ephc.org 
 

• Deadline for receipt of the letter of interest and resume is 5:00 p.m. December 23, 
2013.  

 
• The Board will review the Letters of Interest and Qualifications and interview 

interested persons at a Special Meeting of the Board of Directors on Monday, 
January 6, 2014 at 10am at the above address.  Persons interested in being appointed 
to fill a vacancy should plan to attend this meeting. Appointment to be made at same 
meeting. 


